
Follow Up to Question 
from the February 28, 2017,  

Organization, Education, and Policy Committee Meeting 
 

re:  Student Orientation 
 
 
Question:  Does Collin College include information about Board Policies in the 
mandatory student orientation?   
 
Answer:   
The link to Board policies is published in the Student Handbook and it has now been 
added to the information provided to students in the mandatory student orientation.  The 
handbook is online only. 
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